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State postpones ISSMA contest scheduled for Saturday  
at Carroll High School due to travel concerns 
Carroll will instead host the regional solo and ensemble contest next weekend 

 
Fort Wayne, Ind. (Friday, February 4, 2022) – Officials from the Indiana State School Music Association decided to 
postpone by a week tomorrow’s regional solo and ensemble contests scheduled across the state. Carroll High 
School is set to host the northeastern Indiana’s contest Feb. 5; however, the rescheduled event is now on 
Saturday, Feb. 12.  
 
ISSMA informed organizers this morning of the delay due to hazardous road conditions from the snow effecting 
the entire state. Carroll’s Choir Director Jill Jerran expects 48 schools from Allen, DeKalb, Elkhart, LaGrange, Noble, 
Steuben and St. Joseph counties to participate in the competition. The event is planned to take place from 8 a.m. 
to 3:30 p.m. next Saturday. 
  
Northwest Allen County Schools believes in providing a healthy and safe learning environment that engages, 
supports and challenges each learner in a culture of achievement and excellence. More information about NACS 
may be found at nacs.k12.in.us. NACS serves and estimated 7,922 students in 11 schools spanning three townships 
in Allen County.  
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